
From: gjohn10125@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julie Johnson
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:51:00 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

While I am a firm believer in public education, I also believe that current funds are not being spent in the most
effective way.  Oregon and Portland already have significant taxes.  Before we give more money to public schools,
analysis of current use of these funds must be done.

Sincerely,
Julie Johnson
7082 N Cambridge Ave  Portland, OR 97203-4716
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